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Filed by email on January 27, 2020 

 

Subject: BWXT Public Hearing 

 
Dear Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, 
 

This is my written intervention, I live very close to the BWXT uranium plant and was 
very upset and scared to find that such a plant is in my neighbourhood and is located in 
the city of Toronto. I found out just this just year about BWXT as previous the signage 
on the uranium property was listed as GE Hitachi. This neighbourhood is full of families 
with children that go to school nearby and play in the parks within the area. This plant 
does not belong in such a dense residential neighbourhood in the city.  

 

I feel the following: 

I would like for BWXT to move, they are no longer welcome in the community. 

I want this uranium plant shut down. It is dangerous and releases toxins into the air that 
are very harmful to everyone. Also there is nothing available to the public about 
emergency plans and if they are insured.  

 

What is the transportation route? Do people living along the transportation route have a 
right to know nuclear material and radioactive products are travelling next to their 
communities and over their waterways? Are people notified in BWXT’s public 
consultation if they are living along a heavily uranium route shipping tones of uranium 
per day in powder or pellet form?  

 

Ursula Medeiros 

 


